

Paulden Community School

24850 North Naples Street P.O Box 940 Paulden, Arizona 86334

Phone: (928) 636-1430 Facsimile: (928) 636-3087 Web: www.pauldenschool.com

Dear Paulden Eagle Family,

It is my honor and privilege to welcome you to our new 2018-2019 school year, as Principal. Our entire staff has been working diligently to continue our growth as a school and as a community. We are looking forward to another productive year.

We value and honor you as your child(ren)'s first teachers. We thank you for entrusting them with us and we are eager to work with you to ensure that your child(ren) enjoy a successful school career here at Paulden Community School.

Please join us for "Meet the Teacher" night on August 1st, from 5:30-7:30. We will provide a grab and go dinner and a few surprises! You will have the opportunity to meet our teachers, along with support, transportation, cafeteria and administrative staff. We will go over campus safety, including drop-off and dismissal procedures and give you an overview of the exciting opportunities that await your family this year.

Our first day of school is August 6th, and campus opens at 7:30. If you are walking your child to his/her class please stop by the office to sign in and receive a visitor's pass. We ask that all visitors to campus wear these in order to ensure campus safety. We offer 100% free lunch, please let us know in advance if your child has any medically documented food allergies or sensitivities. Dismissal is at 3:00, for student safety we ask that parents stay in their vehicle and join for the parent pick up line.

Communication is the cornerstone of all good relationships, we are committed to keeping the lines of communication open. Please take some time to read the Student/Parent handbook, it offers valuable guidance on our policies and procedures. These are available electronically as well as in hard copy form in the front office. Like us on Facebook, we will post upcoming events, weather delays, cancellations, etc...We will also keep you updated with notes/calls home from teachers and monthly newsletters.

We look forward to this school year and are excited to share our vision with you!

Yours truly,

Donna Ceniceros Wolfe

Principal

dceniceros@pauldenschool.com